----- Original Message-----

From: [N [ |

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2015 8:38 AM

To: Mayor; Crawley, Katie; Knepp, Eric; Romines, Charles; Zellers, Ledell;
Cheeks, Maurice; Demarb, Denise

Subject: I support the current Orton Park festival sound limits of 85
decibels

I live at ] spaight Street and am a neighbor of Orton Park - being two
blocks away.

I support the current sound limitations for festivals at 85 decibels.

Thank you, Mike and Carla Di Iorio




